	STANDING COMMITTEE ON SOCIAL POLICY AND LEGAL AFFAIRS
[bookmark: HeaderLine2]PO Box 6021, Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600 | Phone: (02) 6277 2358 | Fax: (02) 6277 4427 | Email: spla.reps@aph.gov.au | Web: www.aph.gov.au/spla


[bookmark: RefNO][bookmark: Officer][bookmark: OffTelNo][bookmark: Date]
09 November 2011

elizabeth@rffada.org
To whom it may concern


Inquiry into Foetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder

The Minister for Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs, the Hon Jenny Macklin and the Minister for Health and Ageing, the Hon Nicola Roxon, referred an inquiry into the incidence and prevention of Foetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder to the House of Representatives Standing Committee on Social Policy and Legal Affairs.

The Committee invites you to make a submission which provides views on any or all of the attached terms of reference. While the secretariat makes every effort to contact all interested parties, it would be appreciated if you could pass this information on to anyone you think might be interested in making a submission.

Submissions are requested to be submitted by Friday, 9 December 2011. However, if you are unable to meet this deadline please contact the secretariat with an indicative date of when the Committee should expect to receive your submission. 

Information about making a submission can be found on our website at www.aph.gov.au/
house/committees/fasd. Submissions can be emailed to spla.reps@aph.gov.au or sent to the following address: Social Policy and Legal Affairs Committee, House of Representatives, PO Box 6021, Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600.

If you are interested in following the progress of the inquiry, please view the Committee’s website at http://www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/spla/fasd/index.htm, where all non-confidential submissions and public hearing transcripts will be published. 

For further information about any aspect of the inquiry, please do not hesitate to contact the Committee secretariat on (02) 6277 2358 or spla.reps@aph.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely,
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Dr Anna Dacre 
Secretary 
Social Policy and Legal Affairs Committee 
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